
From: Kenny Bingham <kbingham@aec-sc.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/7/2011 2:31:44 PM
Subject: RE: Scheduling Conflict - Meeting with the Governor

Thanks Katherine, I understand. Unless the Governor has something we need to meet 
about, let's just wait and reschedule at a later date.

Take care,
Kenny

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, February 07, 2011 12:59 PM
To: Kenny Bingham
Subject: Scheduling Conflict - Meeting with the Governor
Importance: High

Kenny,
I hope you had a great weekend.
We have a scheduling conflict for your Tuesday meeting with the Governor.

Can you meet with the Governor on Thursday at 2:00? Another option would be 2:45. 
Please advise.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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